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Amelia Island resurfacing project Open House 
 
Amelia Island – The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is hosting an open house for 

the Amelia Island resurfacing project Tuesday, July 17, from 4:30-6:30 p.m. at the Nassau 

County Chamber, 961687 Gateway Boulevard, Suite 101G, Amelia Island, FL 32034.   

Those interested can drop by anytime between 4:30 p.m. and 6:30 p.m. to learn more about the 

Amelia Island resurfacing project and ask questions to the project’s engineers, contractors, 

designers and FDOT team members who will be available. This is an informal open house and 

no presentation is scheduled.  

The project began in June, with completion anticipated in winter 2018, depending on weather, 

holidays or unforeseen delays permitting. Construction costs $4.1 million.   

 

The FDOT hired Hubbard Construction as the contractor. 
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